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Notice Concerning Delisting of Procurri Corporation Limited from the 
Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited 

 
 
In connection with the announcements titled “Notice Concerning Agreement to 

Commence the Process to Acquire Shares of Procurri Corporation Limited (Making It a 
Wholly Owned Subsidiary)” announced on April 30, 2025, and “Notice Concerning Approval 
of the SOA Pursuant to the Scheme Meeting of Procurri Corporation Limited” announced on 
August 13, 2025, EXEO Group, Inc. (the “Company”) announces that Procurri Corporation 
Limited ("Procurri") was delisted from the Official List of the Singapore Exchange Securities 
Trading Limited on September 22, 2025, and has been made a wholly-owned subsidiary of 
EXEO Global Asset Holdings Pte. Ltd. (“EGAH”), a subsidiary of the Company.  

  
We would like to express our sincere appreciation to all stakeholders for their 

understanding and warm support for the management of Procurri during the many years of 
its listing.  

  
In accordance with the Singapore Code on Take-overs and Mergers, the directors of EGAH 

(including any directors who may have delegated detailed supervision of the preparation of 
this announcement) have taken all reasonable care to ensure that the facts stated and all 
opinions expressed in this announcement are fair and accurate and that no material facts 
have been omitted from this announcement, and they jointly and severally accept 
responsibility accordingly.    

  
Where any information has been extracted or reproduced from published or otherwise 

publicly available sources, the sole responsibility of the directors of EGAH has been to ensure 
through reasonable enquiries that such information has been accurately and correctly 
extracted from such sources or, as the case may be, reflected or reproduced in this 
announcement. 


